
 

 

 

PROVIDER NOTICE: DECEMBER 23, 2024 
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Minimum Unit Requirement 

Effective February 1, 2025, the minimum number of units that can be billed on any claim 

must be at least one (1) unit. Claims submitted with less than one unit will be denied. 

This is being implemented to ensure consistency and compliance with billing standards 

and state regulations. Please review your billing processes to ensure that all claims meet 

this requirement before submission. 

If you have any questions or need clarification regarding this change, please feel free to 

contact your CBH Claims Analyst. 

Thank you for your continued partnership and compliance. 

https://cbhphilly.org/

